
TRANSFER 
TO RUSSELL SAGE COLLEGE 
We created this checklist to help you stay on track during your transfer journey. Transfer 
students don’t get lost at Russell Sage, whether it’s our personalized admission process or 
the community of students they find on campus. 

  Visit Russell Sage College 
	� Visiting campus and meeting with the admission team 

is an important first step. Chat with an admission 
counselor about: 

	 •• Transfer credits and degree completion 
	 •• Affordability and financial aid 
	 •• Academics and student life at Russell Sage 

  Submit your application 
	� Submitting an application lets us know you are 

interested in pursuing your degree with us.  
You’ll need: 

	 •• �A completed application. Our application is quick, 
easy, and free. Submit it today. 

	 •• �College transcripts. Whether you took one course 
or 10 courses at a previous institution, or took a 
college course in high school, we need all of the 
transcripts. Submit unofficial or official copies to 
begin your application review process.

	 •• �Letter of recommendation from an advisor  
or teacher.

  Chat with an Admission Counselor
	� I know what you are thinking… I already did this. It’s 

important to review your transcripts with our team so 
you’ll know the timeframe for earning your bachelor’s 
degree with us. Connect with us in-person, via phone, 
or via zoom!

  �Apply for the Free Application 
for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) 

	� Your investment in a Russell Sage College education 
is an investment in yourself. Along with our merit 
scholarships, you can apply for the Free Application 
for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) to what other aid 
you may be eligible for. 

  �Submit all official final transcripts
	� In order for your credits from other colleges to 

transfer to Russell Sage, you’ll need to have all 
official transcripts sent to us. You can transfer up  
to 75 credits. Reach out to the registrar office at 
your previous institution(s) to have your transcripts 
sent over. 

  �Submit your deposit 
	� Securing your spot in the upcoming class is easy — 

submit your deposit at sage.edu/deposit. You’ll need 
your Student ID (located on your acceptance letter 
and email). 

	
	�	�  Classes start on Tuesday, January 22, 2025,  

for the spring 2025 semester. Class registration  
begins on November 18, 2024, so secure your  
spot today to get the classes you want! 

Contact us to start your transfer journey today! 
Mackenzie Martel and Ray Rodriguez, your dedicated transfer admission counselors 

admission@sage.edu  |  518-292-1730


